FP5 Summer Newsletter **

Our topic this term has been The Iron Man. We have been reading the novel and then doing lots of different activities based on it. Some of the things we have done include writing newspaper reports based on the story and drama to explore the characters thoughts and actions at different parts of the book

By Alix and Charlotte.

In PE we have been doing athletics. We enjoy doing athletics and really enjoyed the chance to use our athletics skills during sports day. We all thought sports day was fun and enjoyable despite the cold and rain!

By Josh, Chelsey and James.

At sports day everyone had a great time. Most people liked the distance and hurdles races the best.

By Orlaith, Finlay and Amy

We have enjoyed AR this term and there are lots of amazing books to choose from in the library. We also really like doing the quizzes after we have read a book. Some of our favourite books are Harry Potter, Tom Gates, Diary of a Wimpy kid and Roald Dahl books.

By Samuel, Corey and Bethany.



As part of our topic we made our own iron men out of junk we brought in from home. They look fantastic! It was great fun making them but hard work too.

By Roban, Sam and Jake





In maths we have been working on division and fractions. We found both of these quite tricky to start with but have liked learning different strategies to help us.

By Megan, Zoe and Nicole.

We have been looking at 2d and 3d shapes. We really enjoyed the activity where we made 3d shapes from straws. It was tricky but it is good to challenge yourself and we all tried our best.

By Ethan, Cameron and Dylan.

In circle time we have looked at equality and the difference between mental and physical wellbeing. We all think it is good to be able to express your feelings and have discussed strategies we can use to help with this.

By Logan, Connor and Fergus.

In science we have been learning about electricity. We looked at safety with electricity, Atoms and where electricity comes from. We made electrical circuits and investigated which materials conduct or insulate electricity.

By Erin, Sophie and Holly.

On a final note I would like to wish all of primary 5 and their families a happy summer holidays. It has been a pleasure teaching your children this year and getting to know you all. I want to wish all of the children the best of luck in primary 6 in their new classes. Mr Abbott, Miss Millar and Mr Palmer are all looking forward to working with your children next year.

Miss Brykajlo